
 
 
 

 

Sent via email: patricia.a.mcfadden@navy.mil  
Confirmation of receipt requested 
 
  October 31, 2014 
  CIWQS Place ID: 266328 
 
 
U.S. Department of Navy 
1220 Avenue M 
San Francisco, CA 94130 
ATTN: Patricia McFadden, Base Operations Manager 
 
NOTICE: Tentative Order for U.S. Department of Navy, Treasure Island Wastewater 

Treatment Plant, San Francisco County 
 NPDES Permit No. CA0110116 
 
Dear Ms. McFadden: 
 
The Regional Water Board intends to consider the reissuance of the NPDES permit for the 
facility noted above during a meeting that will commence at the time and place indicated below: 
 
 DATE/TIME: January 21, 2015, 9:00 a.m. 
 PLACE: Auditorium, Elihu Harris State Building  
  1515 Clay Street, Oakland 
 
Please send comments in writing to the attention of James Parrish. We must receive comments 
no later than 5 p.m. on December 3, 2014. Our responses to comments will be posted on our 
website one week prior to the hearing. 
 
A copy of the Tentative Order and Notice of Public Hearing are enclosed. If you have any 
questions regarding this letter, please contact James Parrish at (510) 622-2381 or email at 
James.Parrish@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
  Lila Tang 
 Chief, NPDES Wastewater Division 
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U.S. Department of Navy - 2 - October 31, 2014 
 
 
 
Enclosure:  Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Copy (sent via email): 

Lyris notification to NPDES Wastewater Permits list 
 Robyn Stuber, U.S. EPA, Region 9, stuber.robyn@epa.gov  
 Debra Lustke, San Francisco Public Utilities Commission, DLutske@sfwater.org  
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